
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS FOR THE 

STATE OF OREGON, FOR THE COUNTY OF BENTON 

In the Matter of Proclaiming  )

May 19 to May 25, 2024 as Public ) PROCLAMATION P2024-012 

Works Week In Benton County )

Public works infrastructure, facilities, and services are of vital importance to sustainable 

communities and to the health, safety, and well-being of the people of Benton County. 

Such facilities and services could not be provided without the dedicated efforts of public works 

professionals who plan, build, operate, and maintain transportation systems, land records, water 

supply and sewage systems, motor pool, and public buildings and structures countywide. These 

professionals represent our local unit of government. 

It is in the public interest for residents and civic leaders of Benton County to gain knowledge of 

and maintain a progressive interest in public works programs in the community. 

Year 2024 marks the 64th annual National Public Works Week sponsored by the American Public 

Works Association. The theme this year is “Advancing Quality of Life for All.” 

THEREFORE, BE IT HEREBY PROCLAIMED that May 19 to May 25, 2024 is Public Works 

Week in Benton County, and everyone is encouraged to learn more about the vital importance of 

public works, the dedication of public works employees, and to celebrate their efforts.

Adopted this 21st day of May 2024.

Signed this 21st day of May 2024. 

BENTON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

Xanthippe Augerot, Chair 

Nancy Wyse, Vice Chair 

Pat Malone, Commissioner 


